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Monarchs win top awards in United Nations
simulation

The Southville International School and Colleges (SISC) delegation took home
the top awards from the online North American Invitational Model United
Nations for Southeast Asia hosted by the Georgetown International Relations
Association. Lester Joseph Buitizon of International Baccalaureate 2, Jules
Genrev Catungal of Gr. 11 – Efficiency, Park Jun Yeong of Gr. 10 –
Commitment, David Ramos of Gr. 11 – Innovation and Neel Sharma of Gr. 9 –
Compassion won as Best Delegates based on their preparedness and
performance throughout the sessions. SISC won 5 out of the 15
Diplomacy/Best Delegate Awards at stake.

Held last May 28 - 31, 2020 via Zoom Meeting, the conference was modeled on
the format and function of the United Nations. Other members of the SISC
delegation were Cuitlauzina Brianna Cerbito, Tyrulf Ekberg, Mikaela Frias, Kim
Kunwoo, Lee Seo Young, 9 Chelcy Meneses, and Park Ji Min. They joined
more than 200 other delegates from high schools and universities across
Southeast Asia.







Online enrollment for AY 2020-2021 is now
open

SISC is utilizing its online enrollment portal to assist families in registering
students for academic year 2020-2021. The secure, online process makes it
easier for continuing students to enroll while following social distancing
restrictions. Just follow the procedure below:

Here's the URL for ONLINE ENROLLMENT for our continuing students. 

https://www.southville.edu.ph/online-enrollment-for-k-12-ib-continuing-
students/  

1. Go to https://www.southville.edu.ph/. The banner will be shown (please see
image below).

https://www.southville.edu.ph/online-enrollment-for-k-12-ib-continuing-students/
https://www.southville.edu.ph/


2. Click CLICK HERE button. You will be redirected to this page (see image
below).

3. Look at the sidebar menu. Click ONLINE ENROLLMENT for K-12 and IB
(Continuing Students). See image below.



4. You will be redirected to his page where steps on how to enroll online are
shown.

Don't forget to scan or get a screenshot of your successful payment with your
name written on the deposit slip and email it to pr@southville.edu.ph.

Family pitches in with donations for daily



wagers

The families of Antwone Ong of Gr. 10 – Commitment, Isaac Lorenzo
Estanislao of Grade 9 Compassion  and Mateo Ezekiel O. Estanislao of 6 -
Perseverance, prepared and delivered ready-to-eat meals to the SISC kuyas
and ates during the enhanced community quarantine. The food packs were
distributed to the housekeeping staff, security personnel and other non-
teaching personnel who were part of the skeletal workforce arrangement.
Thank you very much to the Ong and Estanislao Families for your kindness and
generosity.
 
We also would like to thank the following for their contributions to our Ates and
Kuyas:
1. Mrs. Romagne Asprec
2. Shannel Balingit (Savanna Balingit - Grade 2 Euclid)
3. Akita Beredo and Family of Grade 3 Peace
4. Francis Raphael Granaderos of Grade 7 Gratitude
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